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The second installment of Movies in the Park, featuring The Lost 

World: Jurassic Park is this Saturday, August 24. 

The Humboldt-Del Norte Film Commission invites you to come to Eureka’s Sequoia Park for the 

monthly Movies in the Park free outdoor movie screening. The feature presentation for August 

is The Lost World: Jurassic Park. The event starts at 7:00 p.m. with a DJ and the feature film 

starting at dusk, around 8:45 p.m. on Saturday, August 24 at 3550 W Street in Eureka. 

The Lost World: Jurassic Park is the sequel to the blockbuster hit, Jurassic Park. Jeff Goldblum 

reprises his role as the unconventional mathematician, Dr. Ian Malcolm. It’s been four years 

since the secret disaster at John Hammond’s Jurassic Park and now Malcolm finds himself with 

the terrifying realization that something has survived. 

The public is encouraged dress warmly and arrive starting at 7:00 p.m. to enjoy music provided 

by Deep Groove Society DJs and find a place on the lawn for blankets and lawn chairs. Popcorn 

and refreshments will be available by small donation. 

There will be an information table set up on site with Film Commission volunteers collecting 

donations and answering questions about the organization’s mission and services. 

The Film Commission would like to thank its community sponsors Northcoast Audio, Deep 

Groove Society, Living the Dream Ice Cream, Pierson Building Center, A and I Roofing, Red Lion 

Hotel, Redwood Capital Bank, Humboldt Wholesale and Northcoast Co-op. 

For more information contact the Film Commission at (707)825-7600 or 

info@filmhumboldtdelnorte.org 

 


